Monitoring report – CCF student voice

I met with a group of students who had joined CCF, 2 of them had previously been in Army cadets and RAF Air Cadets. All stated they had joined as they felt it would be interesting and fun. They all reported it was a very positive experience and they enjoyed working with their mentors from the Brentwood School. They all felt safe and that they were well briefed before under taking any activities. The students had recently completed their basic training which required them to do a range of activities including drill, basic weapons handling, first aid, and looking after their uniform to pass inspection. They all said they ironed their own uniform and polished their own shoes. 
I also took the opportunity to ask staff how they felt about CCF and that both staff and students were wearing military uniform in school. They were very positive about this, and saw this as no difference to the performing arts uniform or sports kit. They felt the staff involved in CCF were clearly enjoying the experience and they had noticed an improvement in 2 student’s behaviour.
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